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Extract from a letter dated the 19th

received from The United Flexible Metallic Tubing Co. Ltd.

"With reference to your letter of the 16th
concerning tubing ordered by Wm. Denny & Bros., against
order MB9050, we have to say that we are not yet
a posltion to give any date as to when this tubing

be ready for inspectlon and testing, but we are keeping
ter before us and we will advise you at the earliest
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